
EXPLANATION FOR NON-SUBMISSION OF SCRUTINY REPORTS

SCRUTINY COMMITTEE : Social Care and Health 

DATE OF MEETING : 23rd November 2017

ITEM RESPONSIBLE 
OFFICER

EXPLANATION REVISED 
SUBMISSION 

DATE
DoLS 
Update

Cathy 
Richards

Since the retirement of the 
DoLS Manager in July the 
Senior Safeguarding Manager 
has been working to introduce 
further improvements to the 
DoLS process ensuring 
timescales and statutory duties 
are met.

The Senior Safeguarding 
manager is also leading the 
regional DoLS improvement 
group which is making huge 
progress in ensuring consistent 
approach to assessments and 
data capture across the region.

As a result of this work, 
awaiting comparative data 
across Wales and recruitment 
of a new Dols manager in 
progress, an updated report is 
not yet complete. However, an 
improved position for 
Carmarthenshire is clearly 
evident and details of this will 
be fully presented in the new 
year.
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